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  Ahead is all of 2017 to dust off our Club cars then look at diaries and maps to plan for the     

  various Events. Autumn is a great time of year with cooler temperatures but lots of sunshine.  

  Perfect for runs to:                                                                                                                   

  1) Overnight stay at Jenolan Caves House for the Oberon Steam Festival                                                          

         2) ‘History on High’ two night tour to Canberra for the RROC national rally      

          3) St Albans for a Bush Tucker Tasting day,                                                                                                      

       4) In Winter there will be a lunch run to Busby’s café, Wisemans Ferry                         

       5) In Spring a run to Mt Annan Botanic Gardens.                                            

          More details  will be in future Memos. Meanwhile your three NSW  Committee                          

          members will attend a 20-Ghost meeting in Melbourne on February 18. 

   Fri February 10—Sat Feb 11   Jenolan Caves House and Oberon Steam Fair 

  There are still rooms available for Friday night @ $138 with Breakfast & Dinner to own                  

account. Short run to Oberon next morning. Please see attached for details and RSVP  form. 

  

    Monday March 13—15         ‘History on High’  mini run to RROC rally in Canberra 

   This three day run from Rockley to Crookwell thence Canberra, was devised especially for   

country members north of Sydney and it is pleasing to have members from Mudgee, Maitland 

 as well as Sydney joining up. There are still a couple of rooms available. Accommodation is  

 in historic homes and the sealed roads are  along escarpments. (The Piano Museum                   

is now off the list due to unsealed roads.) Instead the route includes lunch in historic village    

of Taralga . See attached for application form. If anyone wishes to stay at Hydro                

Majestic Hotel, Medlow Bath on Sunday March 12, please email jeanneeve@gmail.com 

  

    Sunday March 26                    Bush Tucker Tasting Day in St Albans 

    Club members James Brigden and Dianne Chambers have kindly invited the 20-Ghost Club    

 to their home, The Glen at St Albans for their Bush Tucker Tasting Day along with the    

 local vintage car club and Landrover Series Club. On display will be Ruby the Twenty and 

the fire truck. Come along for bush tucker cooking demonstrations with two chefs, tasting 

trays of bush tucker herbs, garden and nursery tour plus cooking books, native herbs, oils and 

vinegars for sale. Easy parking for display and visitors on site. Park by 11am and bring own 

liquid refreshments. This is your chance to discover finger limes, Midjim berries, lemon,   

cinnamon and aniseed myrtle, blue lilly pilly, warrigal greens and much, much more. A     

special day out at Club members’ home. RSVP: jeanneeve@gmail.com and be sent route   

instructions. Don’t miss out on this perfect day for drivers, cooks, gardeners and more. 

       That’s all for now. Check the attachments and email jeanneeve@gmail for enquiries. 

 


